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Forum to Discuss Redistricting in Leavenworth Co
With discussion ensuing in the Kansas Legislature about Leavenworth County having its own State
Senator as a result of redistricting, county leaders are holding a forum to discuss the matter.

It will take place Thursday evening at five at the Lansing Community Center.

It is free and open to the public and will be led by Jeff Glendening, Vice President of Political
Affairs at the Kansas Chamber of Commerce.


